
Brett R. Harris to Present at the “Social Club Organizations 501(c)(7) Tax-
Exemption” Webinar

12/12/22

Wilentz Shareholder Brett R. Harris will present at the “Social Club Organizations 501(c)(7) Tax-Exemption” 
webinar hosted by Lorman. Ms. Harris will discuss the differences between tax-exempt and taxable clubs as 
well as details related to non-member income.

The program agenda includes:

 Exemption Requirements
 Considerations Relating to Non-Member Income
 IRS Filing and Recordkeeping Requirements
 Sale of Club Assets 
 Dissolution of Social Clubs

This program has been approved by the Board on Continuing Legal Education of the Supreme Court of New 
Jersey for 1.3 hours of total CLE credit.

For more information, and to view the webinar recording, please visit the event page.
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